
Luke Killeffer 
134 Blanchard Blvd. 
Braintree, MA 02184 
 
September 30, 2019 
 
 
Dear Mr. Coburn, 

I would like to humbly thank you for everything you and the American Legion have done 

to support my Eagle Scout project.  It has been an honor to work on this project which provides a 

benefit to the Legion and makes previously unusable space useful once more.  It has been a long 

and hard journey to complete this project, but now that the work is completed and the paperwork 

is all finished, I am one step closer towards achieving my dream.  The last obstacle I have to face 

is my Eagle Scout Board of Review, I will be making my stand there and show that I am worthy 

of the highest rank in Boy Scouts.  

I am happy to inform you that the purpose of this letter is to let you know that I 

successfully raised more money to cover my project costs than I needed, and so I will be 

donating all the overage to the American Legion, which total $206.90.  I will be presenting this 

to you in cash the next time I see you at the American Legion, most likely at the next Troop 

meeting on Tuesday night.  I hope this donation can be used to continue to improve the 

American Legion’s building.  Thank you again, and I hope to see you soon. 

 

Yours in Scouting, 

Luke Killeffer 
Junior Assistant Scoutmaster for Troop 41 Abington 


